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Memorandum 
 

Dakota Springs Engineering 
31 N. Tejon 
Suite 500 
Colorado Springs, CO 80903 
Phone: 719-377-0244 
 
Date:  November 1, 2018 
 
Subject: Falcon Landing Drainage Letter 
 
 
The proposed Falcon Landing project site is within an existing MDDB.  Said MDDB 
stated a designed flow for the site and included the expected flows in the drainage design 
flowing to a master drainage basin. 
 
As such, the design of the Falcon Landing project site includes a Porous Landscape 
Detention basin as a water quality feature that connects to the system at or below the 
flows described in the MDDB for said parcel. 
 
Regards, 
 
Charles Cothern, P.E. 
 


